Wednesday November 1, 2006

Dear Student Participant,

Congratulations! You are attending the largest LGBTQIA conference in the country!  
This packet is being provided to you in preparation for your trip to the 2006 Creating Change Conference. We hope that what we have provided for you will help you prepare and enjoy the conference. Three student groups, SpeakOut, Undertones, and oStem are participating along with four interns from the LGBTA Student Resource Center. Please fill out all forms and return them to the LGBTA SRC.

You will be leaving for the conference Thursday November 9th and returning Sunday November 12th.  The tentative itinerary is provided in the packet along with a list of suggested items for you to bring. You will be traveling by plane and van, and space is limited, so please pack only essentials for the four day trip.

Kansas City, Missouri is the site for this years conference. Kansas City is a large metropolitan city with many interesting tourist locations and an active LGBTA community. We have included a conference schedule in the packet, which has mandatory check-in times, one on Friday. We have also provided an emergency contact list for you.  
We look forward to your participation in the conference and we hope it is a fun learning experience for you. We hope you will grow personally and professionally as a result of this wonderful opportunity and that we all get the chance to get to know one another better as well.  
If you have any questions, please contact Name.
